Pilon, Janet

Subject: Enough is enough

From: Patricia Varanesi

Sent: December 2, 2020 7:36 PM

To: Office of the Mayor < mayor@hamilton.ca >; Wilson, Maureen < Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca >

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca; Green, Matthew - M.P. <Matthew.Green@parl.gc.ca>

Subject: Enough is enough

Mayor Fred,

I am disgusted to see that you have once again lied to the members of this city. We all saw the letter your staff handed the peaceful protestors today at City Hall, and now you have chosen violence??

How dare you arrest your citizens who are executing their right to peacefully protest. How dare you ticket those that are trying to only help our most vulnerable!

Your citizens are all watching and we are demanding you stop this violence now! Enough is enough! Step up and do your job or step down! We want a leader with compassion for all its constitutes. We want a leader who will ensure all its citizens have a space warm bed to sleep in at night.

Stop the intimidation. Stop the violence.

Pat